

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 28th January 2022

Year 4 Football Tournament

This week our Yr 4 football team took part in a 6-a-side Shelley Pyramid tournament at 5core in Waterloo. They showed excellent team spirit and were a credit to themselves and school. Well done team!

Senior Pupil Awards

The following pupils have been given their Senior Pupil Award:

Bea Ewan Harry

Congratulations!

Head Teacher's Award

This week's Head Teacher's Award goes to Florence G. Well done Florence!



If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing abuse or neglect please contact:

Children's Social Care - Duty and Advice Team: 01484 456848

For more information about safeguarding children visit: www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk

The Safeguarding Leads for this school are: Maggie Walker and Marina Davis Contact No: 01484 609818

Email: head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk

or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk

Tennis Coach

One of the coaches from Thongsbridge Tennis Club visited school this week to work with Reception and Yr 1 children. The children enjoyed the sessions. Look out for some photos on our website soon.

